
    

The Four Way Test
Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it build GOODWILL and
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL to all
concerned?
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This Week's Program
Program for January 21, 2016

Presenter: Len Jessup, President UNLV

Len Jessup joined UNLV as its 10th president in
January 2015. An accomplished leader in
higher education, Jessup brings experience as
a university professor, administrator,
entrepreneur and fundraiser. He will lead UNLV
on its path to become a high-performing,
community-engaged Tier One research
university. Among his top priorities is the
development of the UNLV School of Medicine.

Like many of UNLV’s students, Jessup was the first in his family to
graduate from college. This experience informs his understanding of
the crucial role universities play in transforming families and
communities, and it has been a motivating factor in his career in higher
education leadership. 

Prior to UNLV, Jessup served as dean of the Eller College of
Management at the University of Arizona (2011-2014), where he was
also professor of entrepreneurship and innovation and the Halle Chair
in Leadership. He led Eller to become a self-sustaining college with
higher national rankings that robustly contributes to the state’s
economic development. As a founding board member of the University
of Arizona Health Network, he also contributed to the rethinking and
restructuring of the university’s academic medical center.

READ MORE

Scribes
      
01-21-16:   Jim Paxton
01-28-16:   Jim Paxton
01-28-16:   Debbie Mitsch

Rotary Recap: January 14,  2016
By: Robert Hulshouser & Jim Paxton

http://GreenValleyRotary.org/
https://www.unlv.edu/president/about
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Birthdays
Arturo S. Basa 
February 04

David L.
McGovern 
February 10

Christina M.
Tomlinson 
February 12

Wedding Anniversaries
Stephen T. Tucker 
Jan 20

Events
January 2016
01/21 -  club Meeting: UNLV Dr
Len Jessup
01/28 -  Club Meeting: Annual
Interact Club meeting at Silverado
February 2016
02/04 -  club Meeting: Hopelink
02/11 -  C. T. Sewell Health Fair
02/11 -  club Meeting: Josh
Paxton Presents.
02/18 -  club Meeting: Craft Talks
Rotary Club Green Valley meets
Thursdays, 7:00 a.m., Wildhorse
Golf Club

 

  

The Rotary Club of Green Valley (RCGV) was called to order by
President Duane Frizell at

7:15 a.m.  following breakfast and a few minutes of fellowship among
Rotarians and guests.  The Club then joined in the recitation of the
Pledge of Allegiance. President Duane asked that we have a moment
of silence and introspection. 

       Membership Chair Debbie Mitsch was then asked to introduce our
visiting Rotarians and guests:

                • Dan Stock (guest of Jerry Holinski)

                • Bob Dougherty (Darcy’s husband)

                • Ted Durant (prospective member)

                • Bill Manolides (prospective member)

                • Tamara Tyrbouslu (guest speaker)

       President Duane reminded everyone that the January 28 breakfast
meeting of the RCGV will be held at the Silverado College Preparatory
& Career/Technical High School.  The meeting will convene at 7:00
AM.  Duane  also noted that we are seeking two  supermarket locations
for the Annual  “Souper Bowl” of Caring food collection drive, in support
of the Henderson Food Bank.

       Bob Hulshouser stated that Parker Emerson, Rotary District 5300
Disaster Response and Shelter Box Chair, will be giving a Shelter Box
presentation to the Green Valley High School  (GVHS) Interact Club
on Monday, January 25, at 2:20 p.m..  Rotarians are invited to attend
the meeting at the GVHS Library.

        Bob Dworkin announced that he will be planning a major bike ride
event in partnership with the City of Henderson for next year. This 60
kilometer ride will potentially serve as a signature fundraising activity
for the RCGV.

        Stacy Mulligan was welcomed to the
RCGV and Rotary International (RI) by 
Membership Chair, Debbie M.  and Darcy
Dougherty, Stacy’s sponsor. Stacy
addressed the Club members and expressed
how much it meant to her to be a member of
RCGV.    Debbie M.  presented Bob H. with
a member sponsor award from RI.
This recognition was followed with Bob’s 5th
Paul Harris Fellow award,  presented to him
by Susan Johnson, RCGV Foundation Chair.

       Susan J. was recognized for her
outstanding work in support of the Rotary

Foundation with the “Foundation Member
of the Year” award.  She received this
award at the District 5300 Foundation
Dinner on January 2, 2016 in Ontario,

 



CA.  This Foundation event was
particularly noteworthy in that RI
President K.R. “Ravi” Ravindran was in
attendance as an honored Rotary
dignitary.

       President Duane announced that Jerry Gardberg has graciously
volunteered to serve our club as “Sergeant-at-Arms”.  Kudos to Jerry
for stepping up in service. 

       Past President Mike Peterson narrated an interesting Trivia
session that focused on “Rotary  Awareness Month”.  Did you know
that:  (1) the first official project of Rotary was to install “Comfort
Stations” at a public transportation site in Chicago (Note,  Past District
Governor  Larry countered by saying the first Rotary project was to
purchase a horse for a minister in need of transportation); (2) the cost
of the first polio vaccine vaccination was 10 cents; (3) the first Rotary
Club to charter in a non-English speaking nation was in Havana, Cuba;
(4) A new Rotary Club is created every 14 hours; and (5) in 1905 the
major fundraiser for the Chicago Rotary Club was a 50 cent fine.  Mike
followed with Happy & Dammit Dollars and the spinning of the Club
Fine Wheel for our late comers.

       Gerry Holinski introduced our guest
speaker, Tamara Larisa Tyrbouslu, who gave a
positive and upbeat presentation on the topic,
“The Five Steps to Attract Anything You Desire”.
Rather than a typical podium- based program,
Ms. Tyrbouslu preferred a free flowing
discussion with us, focused on how ideas
concerning positive thinking and actions can be

realized. 

       Some key words and terms included: (1) Appreciation for others;
(2) Targeting what you wish to accomplish; (3) What you think about,
you bring about; (4) Aligning your actions and thoughts with

what  you desire to accomplish; (5) Language is important – keep it
positive; (6) Have  faith that what you desire will happen; (7) Take
action and be inspired to do it; (8) Embrace  what you have
accomplished and (9) Return to appreciation.

       Ms. Tyrbouslu mentioned the significance of the pyramid symbol to
the concept of positive thinking and her topic. She was delighted to
receive our gift of a RCGV Pyramid paper weight in appreciation for
her program.

       Following this superb presentation, the weekly raffle drawing was
held. The pot continues to grow!  PDG Larry Skaggs led the club in
reciting The Four Way Test.  New Member Stacy M. rang the closing
bell,  ending the meeting at  8:20 a.m. The meeting was adjourned by
Bob H.

Pasadena Rotary Plans RI Convention Trip with
Cambodian Side Trip, RCGV invited



     This year's Rotary International (RI) convention is  May,29th in Seoul,
Korea.  Pasadena Rotary is leading a delegation of Rotarians and their guests
on a preliminary trip to Cambodia, beginning May23rd before traveling to
Seoul  on May 28th.  The literary calls for a return on June 2, 2016.

     The first leg of the trip will arrive in Phnom Phen for one day, with visits to
historical sites.  Then, the group will travel to Siem Rep to view the Angor
Wat Temple, the world' oldest religious temple.

     Past Pasadena Rotary President Diana Peterson More has led an effort that
has raised $25,000 to build 16 fresh water wells serving 10,000 people. 

     Rotarians Frank Fish at 1-800-858-6999 David Mans at 626-449-7379 of
the Travel Gallery are calling this trip "A life changing experiences."   If you'd
like to go on this expedition, register for the Convention as soon as possible,
and book a room at the Grand Hyatt, Seoul, where the delegation is staying.

Guests
Tamera Tyrbouslu - Guest Speaker
Dan Stock - Guest of Jerry Holinski
Bob Dougherty - Guest of Darcy dougherty
Bill Manolides - Prospective Member

Visiting Rotarians
Ted Durant - Oregon - Prospective Mem ber


